
 

Camden County High School  Advisement Scope and Sequence – 2nd Semester 

 

 

  Second Semester PAWS  2022-2023 

Session TOPIC 

 

Procedures 

 
PAWS 

 

 

Date 

Feb. 1 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PBIS Expectations 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
FBLA: How to Be a 

Good Human 
 

 
 

HAPPY CTAE MONTH (Feb. 1-28)  

 
Today’s Advisement Lesson was sponsored by CCHS FBLA. 

PBIS Expectation’s Review 

 
 (Read Aloud)-At Camden County High School, we strive to maintain an 

excellence in academic and personal behaviors. In order to ensure that all 

members of our CCHS family are aware of these expectations, we implement 

our PBIS “CATS” acronym. You may have seen these expectations posted 

throughout the school as a reminder to practice these expectations daily.  

CATS stands for being Courteous, Accountable, Timely and Safe.  

 

 

 

These behaviors and practices help us to become responsible students and citizens while at 

school and the local community. Some may even say that practicing these behaviors teaches us 

“How to Be a Good Human”. At this time, advisors and students will watch a brief video 

produced by CCHS FBLA on “How to Be  a Good Human”.   

(This video can be found by clicking on the link below, Google Classroom or the 

PAWS/Advisory website). 

 

“How to Be a Good Human” Video Link 

  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FWsVUcxYbRI


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

College 

And 

Career 

Week 

2023 

After watching the video above, students will sign into their Advisory Google Classroom to 

complete a brief follow up survey titled “FBLA Survey: How to Be a Good Human” 

 
Fun Fact: Each ACCOUNTABLE student who completes the survey above will be put into a drawing 

for a free smoothie from FLBA. We will pick 4 winners!  REMEMBER:  Survey’s must be completed 

by the end of advisory on 2/1/23. 

 

At this time, Advisors will distribute 

College and Career Week Invitations to 

all students. Please review the list of 

events with students. 
• Students participating in dress up days 

will be placed in a drawing for a gift card.  

• A catered taco bar will be provided for 

those who attend Career Day on Feb. 9th.  

• Cafeteria Trivia later this week over next 

week’s events! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAT Opportunity 
CCHS is planning to offer the SAT at school on Wednesday, March 22.  Students will take the exam on 
campus on that day from 7:30-1:00.  The cost will be $60 and students can sign up and pay in Guidance.  The 

deadline to sign up is February 14th. 



Students can refer to the SAT/ACT Testing Calendar for a list of other testing dates. Students can also refer 

to the SAT/ACT Tutoring flyer for additional test prep opportunities. 

 
 

        

 

 


